Professional Enrichment Committee 
Meeting Minutes 
Date: April 19, 2011      

Meeting Room: McMullen #110, 9:00-10:00 AM 
Faculty Members Present:  Lisa Frazier, Lynette Macfarlan, Janie Moore, Jeannie Rosenthal, Gretchen Skivington, Cindy Hyslop and Tom Reagan Not Present: Janie Moore, John Rice, and Melinda Gomez (All Excused) 
1. The committee discussed Fall In-service trainings. It was reported that the Enrichment Committee would not receive funds for national presenters for 2011 – 2012 due to budget cuts. The possibility of teaming with the ICE Committee was discussed with the hope of accessing speakers who would meet the training needs of a diverse group of individuals inside and outside of Great Basin College. Jeannie Rosenthal stated that she wrote a grant that may assist the committee with joint training opportunities with the ICE Committee. However, she will not know until June of 2011 whether or not the funds will be granted. A sub-committee will reconvene during the summer to discuss potential training opportunities if necessary. 
2.  Lynette and Lisa will meet in the near future to update the Survey Monkey Presenter forms. The forms will be e-mailed to GBC staff and faculty the first week of May. 

3. The committee decided to offer trainings during fall in-service and on the Friday before Faculty Senate in September and October. 

4. Dr. McFarlane encouraged the committee to schedule fall trainings on People’s Soft, accreditation and assessment. Dr. Ron Baker, Executive V.P. for Northwest Commission on College and Universities, will present an all-day training on April 23rd to faculty and staff on accreditation. 
5. The following trainings have been planned for April and May: 
Faculty Center in PeopleSoft  Friday, April 29th
Take a first-hand look at your classes and what is to come in Fall 2011. Linda Uhlenkott and Cindy Hyslop will present an overview of the “Faculty Center” in PeopleSoft.  Faculty will learn how to set up My Favorites, look at class schedules, and rosters. 

Lights...camera...action: Video Editing!  Friday, April 29th
Windows Live Movie Maker works great so you can start making a movie from your photos and videos right away, whether they're already on your computer or still on your camera. This easy to use software is great for beginning video editors.

Chick-fil-A Leadercast: Voices of Change  Friday, May 6th, 7 am-4 pm, GTA 130
Your voice is a voice of change, and change creates new possibilities. Identify and develop your own leadership voice. It's for every leader at every level who aspires to articulate and demonstrate the power of change through positive leadership.
Respectfully submitted by Lynette Macfarlan and Lisa Frazier, Co-Chairs 
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